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Gov. O. P. Morton 

Indianapolis 

Governor, 

I take pleasure in recommending Capt [sic] A K Bush late of 4th Ind Battery for 

promotion.  I have known Capt [sic] Bush for a long time and can testife [sic] to his high 

character as an officer and a gentleman and heartily unite with his friends in the army in 

according him great praise for gallantrie [sic] and general good conduct and thanks for 

the valuable service he has rendered.  It was my good fortune to have the services of 

Capt [sic] Bush as a part of his Battery with my Brigade at the Battle of Stone [sic] River 

near Murfreesboro.  The cool courage and consumate [sic] abilitie [sic] displayed by 

Capt [sic] Bush on that occasion gained my admiration.  His services were of great 

value during that engagement.  He has al- [rest is missing] 


